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                                                                                         Tuesday 6th December 2022. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

On Thursday 15th December, we will be having a Christmas Film/Party afternoon with games 

and music. 

We are asking please for donations of food towards a mini buffet for the children to enjoy 

during the afternoon. We kindly remind you, foods containing nuts are prohibited in school. 

Could all food be in school by Wednesday 14th December 2022 please. 

 

Class One – Cakes or Popcorn 

Class Two – Crisps or Sausage Rolls (these could also be Quorn) 

Class Three – Fruit or Vegetable Sticks. 

 

Kind regards, 

The Valley Team. 
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